
Briarwood Home Owners Association (BHOA)

FEBRUARY 2018 Secretary’s Report

1. The BHOA Secretary’s Report was published and posted via email and 
to the BHOA website, http://www.bhoatx.org

2. Our next Briarwood Homeowner Association Meeting is 1 May 2018.  It 
will be at the Georgetown Public Library at 6:30 PM.  Attendance by all 
property owners is highly encouraged.  Election of BHOA Executive 
Board members is due.  If you or anyone you know is interested in as-
suming an executive board position, please make your intentions known 
before 1 May 2018.  There are multiple conduits of communication 
available, make contact with a current exec member.

3. As of our last monthly exec meeting, only three annual due payments 
have not been made.  And our balances were; checking $9,303.58 and 
savings $8,000.

4. BHOA members, please conserve water as much as possible.  Popula-
tions and consumptions grow, water sources do not.  The City of 
Georgetown has been utilizing an effective water conservation program 
for the last five years, but this success takes each consumers participa-
tion.  Visit the City of Georgetown website for more information.

- Stage 1 Drought Watch Condition for Lake Georgetown; read at 
https://gus.georgetown.org/conservation-programs/

- No watering on Mondays and water only on two of your three allot-
ted watering days; read at https://gus.georgetown.org/water/dont-water-
down-georgetown/

- Irrigation system rebate; read at https://gus.georgetown.org/water/
rebate/

Thank you,
Alan Kietzer
Secretary, Briarwood Homeowner Association
(956) 874-3555
kkietzer@gmail.com
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